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Upcoming Book Sales 
June 6-9 
Holman Library  
 
August 23 
Children's Book Sale 
Klondike Branch 
 
September 12-15 
Holman Library  
 
October 18 
Children's Book Sale 
Wea Prairie Branch 
 
December 12-15 
Holman Library  

Book Sale Preview 

May greetings everyone. Colors abound nature has awakened from its winter slumber. 

Friends and volunteers have been in full swing, too. Donations and withdrawals have 

been keeping us busy as we prepare for our June book sale. 

 

All adult fiction categories will be found beyond the Reference desk and to the right. 

Mystery/Thrillers, Young Adult, Science Fiction, and the rest of our categories will be 

well represented. As with our book sales at the Fairgrounds, we will be selling boxes of 

Romance, Christian Fiction, and Romantic Suspense paperbacks (75/box) for $10. 

 

Children’s books will not be found in the Friends Meeting Room. Instead, as you pass 

the greeting desk and walk towards Circulation, you will find our various Children’s 

books categories extending west. We have a wonderful selection of Practically Perfect 

picture books and novels to start. Next will come EASY board, picture, and simple 

readers, then JER picture books and short novels. We have a full selection of Middle 

fiction and nonfiction picture books and novels for children to enjoy too. 

 

When first entering the library, via the south entrance from the parking lot, you can 

wander through the more than 40 tables of nonfiction categories in the McAllister 

Room. Indiana, Classics, and Art will be well represented on the north side. We have 

ten boxes of House and Gardening books (name the plant or the task, it’s represented) 

along with Cooking, Hobbies & Crafts, Needlework, and Biography along the east 

wall. Books in History, Military, and the various OLD categories abound! The remain-

ing categories will be well represented; seek and you will find. We have not forgotten 

Media and Puzzles either. 

 

The book sale begins Friday evening, June 6, from 7:00 to 9:00 p.m. Friday evening is 

open to Friends only; you may purchase a membership at the door. On Saturday,  

Sunday, and Monday the sale is open to all patrons. Saturday the sale will run during 

library hours from 9:00 to 6:00. Sunday times will be 1:00 to 5:00, and books will be 

half off, or you may fill a bag for $8. Please do not forget Bag Day! Monday, June 9, 

the sale will run from 9:00 to 3:00 and a bag of books will cost $3. There are no limits 

to the number of bags you can purchase. 

 

Everyone, please enjoy the rest of May, and we look forward to seeing you in June. 

 

Suzanne Cunningham 

Book Sale Chair 

Book Sale Layout 
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The Mission of the Friends is to provide programs and financial support to the Tippecanoe County Public Library. 

This is your pass to our Friday Friends Only Preview Sale 

Annual Meeting Review 
The Friends of TCPL held their annual  meeting at the downtown library on  March 18. Our president Scott Irvine  

conducted the program and thanked volunteers who contributed in many areas. Committee chairs provided up-

dates on our finances, membership, book sales, and more to an audience of 30-40. Library Director Jos Holman 

entertained with stories, refreshments were provided by board member Sally Carter, and a silent auction of donat-

ed items was organized by Jane Rutledge. Our new board was introduced and sworn in the for the upcoming term. 

We also recognized two board members who have stepped down, Nick Fetchina and Pam Irvine. The scholarship 

committee, chaired by Nick Fetchina and Joan Briller, awarded scholarships to several library employees. 

Friends Board: David Gevers, Scott Irvine, Emily Frazier, Barbara 
Gibbs, Suzanne Cunningham, Joan Briller, Larry French, David Tate, 
Sally Carter, Joan O’Reilly 

Scholarship Recipients: Rain Gerteis, Sarah 
Williams, Abigail Downer, Morgan Williams,  
Cc Nguyen, Sydney McCloud 


